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ST GEORGE'S

Friday 13th September

Year 6- Ethan McEwan
Year 5- Brogan Ferguson
Year 4 -Oliver Hollingsworth
Year 3 -Nadia Malczewska
Year 2 - Jenson Elgey- White
Year 1- Bliss Olaosebikan
Reception - Brodie Speight

Nursery - Nicolae Buzatu

Monday- Class Celebration of the Word

Tuesday - Gospel Assembly Led by the Chaplainy
Team at 3pm. All Welcome

Wednesday - Faith in Schools
Thursday- Class Prayer and Scripture Doodle

Friday - Celebration Assembly at 3pm. All
Welcome

Please ensure you have logged on to
ParentPay and paid for any outstanding
school trips, residentials, schools meals,

breakfast club and after school club.

Hello everyone, we have had a lovely week in school and the pupils are really settled and
working hard across the curriculum. It is great to see them all enjoying lessons and working
hard. We have visited church this week to take part in a Mass to celebrate the start of the
new school year. | was extremely proud to receive lovely feedback from our Parishioners
on the exemplary behaviour of our pupils! They are a credit to our school and your families.
We are currently celebrating Fair Trade Fortnight where we are learning more about
people across the world who help to grow and produce our food. We will be writing to our
local MP in Scarborough to encourage them to promote Fair Trade. Please talk to your

children around this important topic.




